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Bryan Clemenz
Representing self and other like minded Alaskans
7703 Arlene Street
Anchorage, Alaska. 99503

Providing testimony in favor of HB 331 as written.

Pass with confidence and expedience to let industry and finance sectors know that we take care of our commitments
and are open for business.

Regards,

Bryan Clemenz
907.382.4659
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